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DEAR INTERESTED PARTIES: 
 
     The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) has completed a Final Supplemental 
Environmental Assessment (SEA) for the Channel Islands Harbor Breakwater and Jetty 
Repair Project. 
 
     The Final SEA may be downloaded as a PDF document from the following location: 
 
https://www.spl.usace.army.mil/Media/Public-Notices/Article/2604838/spl-2021-0512-
nlh-channel-islands-harbor-breakwater/ 
 
     The Draft SEA was distributed for public review on February 11, 2021, and 
comments received were incorporated into the Final SEA, as appropriate.  Coordination 
occurred during the public review period with the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, 
Regional Water Quality Control Board (Los Angeles Region), and other agencies.  The 
results of the coordination efforts and comments and correspondence letters are 
included in Appendices D, G, and H of the final document.  A signed Finding of No 
Significant Impact (FONSI) is also enclosed. 
 
     If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact Ms. Kymberly Howo, 
Project Biologist, at (213) 800-1024 or via email at Kymberly.L.Howo@usace.army.mil. 
 
     Thank you for your attention to this document. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Eduardo T. De Mesa 
      Chief, Planning Division  
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